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 Autumn  Spring  Summer  

Religious 
Education  

Myself  
Judaism - Hanukkah 

Welcome  
Birthdays 

Celebrating  
Gathering  

Growing  Good News 
Friends  

Islam - Prayer mats 
Our World   

Communication 
and Language 

Listen to stories and 
join in with songs 
 
Sing a large repertoire 
of songs  
 
Retelling Brown Bear 
Brown Bear What do 
you see 
 
Nursery Rhymes: I can 
sing a rainbow, The 
bear went over the 
mountain, Yellow bird, 
I’ve got a body  
Discussing Elmer 
 

Pay attention to more 
than one thing at a 
time 
 
Using a wider range of 
Vocabulary  
 
 
Know many rhymes, be 
able to talk about 
familiar books, and be 
able to tell a long story 
 
Develop their 
communication and 
pronunciation 
 
Acting out ‘Whatever 
Next’ 
Discussing ‘Little Owl 
and the Star 
Re-telling Nursery 
Rhymes: Twinkle 
Twinkle little star, 
We’re marching in our 
wellingtons, Christmas 
songs  

Understand ‘why’ 
questions 
 
Understand a question 
or instruction that has 
two parts 
 
Acting out  The three 
little pigs, Mr Wolf’s 
pancakes and Supertato 
 
Nursery Rhymes: When 
Goldilocks went to the 
house of the bears This 
is the way we lay the 
bricks, The muffin man  

Use longer sentences of 
four to six words 
 
Focus on conversations 
for longer periods of 
time  
 
Acting out  
Owl Babies 
What the ladybird 
heard 
 
Re-telling Nursery 
Rhymes: Down in the 
jungle, Cobbler, cobbler 
mend my shoe, diddle, 
diddle dumpling my 
son John, Busy farmer 
john  

Enjoy listening to 
longer stories and can 
remember much of 
what happened 
 
 
Be able to express a 
point of view and 
debate with others 
using words as well as 
actions 
 
 
Acting out The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar  
Super worm 
 
Re-telling nursery 
rhymes: Down at the 
bottom of the Garden, 
The animal fair  

Start a conversation 
with an adult or friend 
and continue it for 
many turns 
 
 
Acting out: Tiddler 
Only one you 
 
Re-telling Nursery 
rhymes 
I’m a pirate, a sailor 
went to sea, sea,sea, 
rub a dub dub, row, 
row your boat There’s a 
hole in the bottom of 
the sea.  

Personal, Social 
and Emotional 
Development 

New Beginnings 
Belonging 
Class rules 
Identifying feelings 

Getting On and 
Falling Out 
Taking turns and 
sharing 
Listening to others 

Going For Goals 
Setting goals 
Oral hygiene 
Healthy eating 

Staying Safe 
Effects of behaviour 
Being a good friend 
Internet Safety 
Screen Time 

My Emotions and 
Opinions Matter 
Managing feelings 
Calming Techniques 

Transition 
Road safety 
Problem Solving 
Resolving Conflicts 
Being safe in the sun 
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Being kind 
 

Consequences 
Pants Talk 

Having different 
opinions 
Being unique 
Importance of sleep 

Getting ready for 
Reception 

Physical 
Development  

Gross Motor 
Fun Moves  
Using large 
construction 
Bikes and scooters  
Large paint brushes 
outside 
 
Fine Motor 
Dough Disco 
Squiggle while you 
wriggle lines 
Threading activities  
Painting  

Gross Motor 
Fun moves 
Basic skills  
Balancing  
Jumping 
Using large 
construction 
Bikes and scooters  
Large paint brushes 
outside 
 
Fine Motor 
Dough Disco 
Squiggle whilst you 
wiggle circles  
Picking things up with 
tweezers 

Gross Motor 
Multi-skills 
Moving in different 
ways 
Using large 
construction 
Bikes and scooters  
Large paint brushes 
outside 
 
Fine Motor 
Dough Disco 
Squiggle while you 
wriggle zig zags 
Lacing  

Gross Motor 
Multi-skills 
Moving in different 
ways 
Using large 
construction 
Bikes and scooters  
Large paint brushes 
outside 
 
Fine Motor 
Dough Disco 
Squiggle while you 
wriggle letters 
Threading activities  
Using tools 
 

Gross Motor 
Team games 
Moving in different 
ways 
Using large 
construction 
Bikes and scooters  
Large paint brushes 
outside 
 
Fine Motor 
Dough Disco 
Squiggle while you 
wriggle -letters 
Threading activities  
Writing names and 
forming other letters 

Gross Motor 
Team games  
Moving in different 
ways 
Using large 
construction 
Bikes and scooters  
Large paint brushes 
outside 
 
Fine Motor 
Dough Disco 
Squiggle while you 
wriggle - letters 
Threading activities  
Writing names and 
forming other letters 

Literacy  Repetitive language  
Listening for 
environmental sounds  
Retelling Brown Bear 
Brown Bear What do 
you see 
Nursery Rhymes: I can 
sing a rainbow, The 
bear went over the 
mountain, Yellow bird, 
I’ve got a body  
Discussing Elmer 

Using imagination  
Making voice sounds  
  
Acting out ‘Whatever 
Next’ 
Discussing ‘Little Owl 
and the Star 
Re-telling  
Nursery Rhymes: 
Twinkle Twinkle little 
star, We’re marching in 
our wellingtons,  
Christmas songs 

Re-telling familiar 
stories  
Rhyming words  
Mark making - zigzags  
Acting out  The three 
little pigs 
Mr Wolf’s pancakes  
Supertato 
 
Nursery Rhymes: When 
Goldilocks went to the 
house of the bears This 
is the way we lay the 
bricks, The muffin man 

Talking about 
characters  
Aliteration  
Mark making – begin 
to form letters  
Acting out  
Owl Babies 
What the ladybird 
heard 
 
Re-telling Nursery 
Rhymes: Down in the 
jungle, Cobbler, cobbler 
mend my shoe, diddle, 
diddle dumpling my 

Use of fantastic talking 
about the words in 
stories.   
Initial sounds and 
blending  
Mark making – 
beginning to write 
names   
Acting out The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar  
Super worm 
 
Re-telling nursery 
rhymes: Down at the 
bottom of the Garden, 

Using book 
vocabulary   
Initial sounds 
and  blending   
Mark making – writing 
names and initial 
sounds of words.   
Acting out: Tiddler 
Only one you 
 
Re-telling Nursery 
rhymes 
I’m a pirate, a sailor 
went to sea, sea, sea, 
rub a dub dub, row, 
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son John, Busy farmer 
john 

The animal fair row your boat There’s a 
hole in the bottom of 
the sea. 

Mathematics Recognising 
Matching  
Sorting 

Numbers 1 -3  
Subitising  
Matching  
Counting  
Link numbers to 
amounts 
Patterns 

Subitising  
Counting  
Composition  
Numbers to 5  
2D shapes 

Subitising,  
Counting  
Recognising amount 
numbers to 6  
Comparing height, 
length, mass and 
capacity  

Sequencing 
Position  
Comparing groups  
More and fewer 
2D shapes and 3D 
shapes   

Composition of numbers  
What comes before  
What comes after  
Sequencing 
 

Understanding 
the World 

All About Me 
My Past 
How I’ve changed 
Black History month  
The 5 senses 
Harvest festival 
Autumn 
 

Space 
Land and Oceans 
Diwali 
Bonfire night  
Newcastle  
Exploring maps 
Judaism 
Remembrance Day 
The Christmas Story 
Going to church 
 

Building /materials 
Jobs 
Where I live  
People who help us 
Looking at ice 
Investigating different 
construction materials  
Winter 
Chinese New Year  
 
 

On the farm  
My environment 
Shrove Tuesday 
Ash Wednesday 
Baby animals  
Spring 
The Christian Easter 
Story 
 

Mini-beasts  
Dinosaurs  
St George 
The 4 Seasons 
Life cycle of a caterpillar 
Minibeasts 
 
 

The Seaside  
Habitats 
Rock pool animals 
Under water animals 
Floating and sinking 
Summer 
 
 

Expressive Arts 
and Design  

Singing nursery rhymes 
Mixing colours 
Painting a self portrait 
Collaging  
 
 

Singing nursery rhymes 
Nativity songs 
Christmas cards and 
decorations 
Cutting out old 
Christmas cards 
Scissor skills  

Singing Nursery rhymes 
Hearing syllables  
Building houses with 
different materials  
Junk modelling  
 

Singing Nursery Rhymes 
Hearing Rhymes in 
words  
Experimenting with 
textures  
Drawing round items  
Colouring spaces in 

Singing Nursery Rhymes  
Hearing alliteration in 
words 
Join different materials  
Acting out stories  
 
 

Singing Nursery Rhymes  
Oral blending  
Drawing emotions  


